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This email is in regard to House bill 3063 which would remove all non-medical vaccine
exemptions in Oregon.

Pending legislation to eliminate vaccine exemption has been fast tracked in an effort to avoid
opposition, this is not in keeping with Oregon’s commitment to hear from all it’s citizens
AND represent ALL of OR citizens. 

I am not dogmatically anti-vaccine at all. I feel this is a matter of personal liberty, first off.
Secondly, there are certain populations at risk, I know those who do not methylate well (I am
one of those people) can react very negatively to vaccines… I’m attaching a PUBMED link
that addresses the issues of vaccines relative to methylation and autism.

https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC2584168/?
fbclid=IwAR3qi7vuhCdp_-
wnYgYhJGjXqU_VDZB44xDnUzfXTSbWTl9hZ6FqIx_zO9w&__s=zbsj99f8f9
1gacscw4cs

I strongly oppose this bill and thank you for considering NOT passing this into law.

Kathleen Jakse
Ashland OR
541-488-4990
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